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Circular 017 – 2020 06 26 

 
26 June 2020 

 
 
Dear Residents, 
 
COVID- 19 Updated  
 
I trust you have been keeping extra warm on these cold winter days that have come upon us. 
 
Our circular of 17 June 2020 (circular 015-2020) we informed you that our Village Manager Derek Drew 
had tested positive for Covid19.  Subsequent to this we have tested all Residents and Staff that had direct 
contact with Derek.   
 
We tested 19 Staff and seven residents and all came back Negative. 
 
Derek is recovering really well and will return to work on 1 July 2020. 
 
To all our residents, please ensure that you are strictly adhering to social distancing rules, always wearing 
a face mask when in public and in the village and regular sanitizing your hands and surfaces. 
 
Thank you for your support and your patience during this lockdown period. We acknowledge that it has 
been emotionally very taxing on all of us and more so our residents, very soon we will be able to relax the 
guidelines and return to some social engagement. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Kim Whitworth 
Assistant Village Manager 
Evergreen Muizenberg 


